
     

 

Tikokino Primary School Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents, Caregivers & Friends,     
 
 

It's amazing how we can be hoping for a 
good amount of rain for so long, and then within a 
few days, all we want to do is see the sun again. 
It's great that water levels for pastures, trees and 
water tanks have all been replenished. Here's 
hoping that we just get moderate amounts of rain 
for the rest of winter. 
 

Winter sports are now in full swing. Our Under 8 
Rugby Team was very disappointed to strike a 
bye on their first week, but had a fun first game 
on Saturday to get their season underway. 
Unfortunately, our senior netball team has been 
graded incorrectly, even though they were 
ranked 2nd in the whole of CHB after grading 
games, they were placed in Division 2. We expect 
that they must be moved soon after their first two 
wins being by 24 points and 49 points! A huge 
thank you to all parents who are helping in 
whatever way they can, whether it be with 
coaching, transport etc.  
 

Keep the good gymnastics training going 
everyone. Thank you to Sheree McCutcheon who 
is helping train the seniors. 
 

What a sight it is to see builders and other 
tradesmen turn up on site to start the science 
hub. If all goes to plan, we're looking at 
approximately 12 weeks. 
 

We're starting a technology project in Rooms 2-4 
that involves quite a lot of cutting out using a 
jigsaw. If you have a jigsaw and an hour to spare 
next week, please let me know.  
 

It's great to see that a number of students have 
signed up for Jumping June. Again, this is for a 
great cause as it supports the Heart Foundation. 
Simply go to www.jumpingjune.co.nz. 
 

CHB Teacher Only Day is next Friday. Staff are 
looking forward to hearing a number of guest 
speakers and learning more about the latest 
curriculum developments. 
 

Have a great weekend everyone, looks like the 
sun will be back out! 
 

Regards, 
Hamish. 

 

 
This amazing pottery was made during Options. 
Many thanks to Biddy and Vic. 
 

 
8.30am on a cold morning in Room 4. 

 

 
Lunch time fun.  The only clean people have just 

been hosed down! 
 

 

Tikokino 100% 

- Today, Tomorrow, Together 

Week  7  Term 2.  
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Phone: 06 8565 833 
office@tikokino.school.nz 
Principal: Hamish Natusch  
 
Term 2, Week 4     20th - 24th May 2024 
 
 
Week 4, Term 4  30th Oct – 3rd Nov 2023   

http://www.jumpingjune.co.nz/

